
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
Request for Tender – Northern & Central 

Queensland Monsoon & Flooding  
 

Etheridge Shire Council invites quotations to undertake works to restore their 
road assets following the declaration of the “Northern & Central Queensland 
Monsoon & Flooding”. Tender documentation may be obtained from 
www.etheridge.qld.gov.au from Tuesday, 4th July 2023.  
 
A Tender Briefing is scheduled for 10am Tuesday 11th July 2023 at Etheridge 
Shire Town Hall. Please RSVP to Brett Fulloon by 8 July 2023 via email 
bfulloon@shepherdservices.com.au 
 
Tender Closing Time for this project is 5pm, Friday 28th July 2023.  
 
Ken Timms PSM 
Chief Executive Officer  
Etheridge Shire Council 
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